
HB 0387 

 

Oppose 

 

I am a senior citizen who lives with my disabled husband. We live on Social Security and 
my retirement from teaching. 

I am writing to oppose HB 0387 which would put additional taxes on firearms purchased 
from firearms dealers in this state. There are already excessive taxes on these items and 
the addition of more would put their purchase out of the reach of the people who need 
them the most for protection.  

I also view this as an illegal tax since it is my constitutional right to own a firearm. 

Governor Moore and the rest of the Democratic anti-gun lobby want to keep people from 
exercising their right to own a gun for defense as well as sporting reasons, while they have 
their own security details to protect them with GUNS.  

The State of Maryland is becoming unlivable under the Moore Administration and the 
Progressive Liberals of the State Assembly. Please stop this madness. 

DO NOT PASS THIS BILL. 

 

Janet L. Greenhawk 

100 Willows Avenue 

Oxford, Maryland 21654 

Jgreenhawk2@gmail.com 

410-463-3868 
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